
In Fiscal Year 2022, the government made strides in creating expanded contracting 
opportunities for Service-Disabled Veteran-Owned Small Businesses (SDVOSBs), 
including: 

• The federal government far exceeded its 3% SDVOSB goal for FY2022, having awarded 4.57% (or $28.1 
billion dollars) to these businesses this fiscal year. In addition to surpassing its goal, these figures represent a 
record high for SDVOSBs in federal contracting. 

• As required by the NDAA for FY21, SBA implemented a new certification system for SDVOSBs as part of the 
migration of Veteran-owned business certification from the Veterans Administration (VA) to SBA on January 1, 
2023. Having all contracting certification programs under one roof will allow Veteran-owned firms and SDVOSBs 
benefit from reciprocity with other SBA programs like 8(a), HUBZone, and the WOSB program. 

• OMB issued new guidance granting agencies automatic “credit” under category management for all awards 
given to socioeconomic small businesses. 
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To learn more, visit SBA.gov/document/support- 
small-business-procurement-scorecard-overview 

https://www.sba.gov/document/support-small-business-procurement-scorecard-overview
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